
STAND WITH US 

SHOW YOUR  

OPPOSITION TO 

THE ARMS LEGISLATION BILL 
 Don’t let the  Government ignore the submissions made by the 

Firearm community that overwhelmingly opposed this Bill
 

Join us at 

MANDER PARK off SH 1 & CENTRAL AVE 
 

Whangarei 

SATURDAY 8th FEBRUARY 10.00am – 12.00noon.
  
The Arms Legislation Bill is due back in the house on the 10th of February 
so this is our last chance to influence our MPs to stop it being passed. 

Together we can succeed!

We can show our Members of Parliament that there will be a cost to 
passing this bill – and that cost will be 

OUR VOTE and their SALARIES.
 

As with past protests we are mindful that we need to portray a positive 
image, so we ask that all participants dress tidily, show respect to others 
and direct all discussion to the organisers.  We are happy for you to bring 
your own banners but reserve the right to ask you not to display them if 
we think they could be misconstrued to portray us in a negative context.


